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Our January meeting was very well attended thanks to our 

excellent speaker, Norman Soloman. His speech was very eye 

opening about the true cost of endless wars. At the end though, I 

felt encouraged to keep up the fight to win our country back. We 

also had Ellis Goldberg speak about the petition drive to get 

Majority Rule back in Sacramento.  Several members signed up 

to be petition circulators.  

Our membership elected officers for the new year. Saundra 

Hodges was elected President. We are so happy that she has 

welcomed this responsibility and we all look forward to working 

together in the coming year. At this time we want to acknowledge 

all the years of dedicated service that our outgoing President, 

John Bass has given our club. Thank You John!!!  

Coffee with a Conscious at Don Jose continues to rock!. This is an 

informal no host get together that is held monthly on a Saturday.  

We discuss politics and the news of the day and it is really a good 

time. If you would like to get a notice of this type of gathering by 

email let Pat Marchant or Sonya know your email address. 

NEXT MEETING- FEBRUARY 23RD. 

Our next meeting will feature a speaker from the California Nurses 

Association (CNA) The topic will be Single Payer Healthcare and 

also about CNA’s relief efforts in Haiti.  Other agenda items will 

be: 1. Election to Fill Executive Board vacancies, 2. Club goal 

setting for 2010, 3. Report on Move Your Money Campaign, 

4.Announcements. This is going to be a very exciting year, don’t 

miss out, renew your dues now if you have not yet done so!  

NEWSLETTER   we will be sending out the 
newsletter by email. Please call Mary Swain or 
Dolly Adams if you want yours sent snail mail. 

 


